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Gone with the Wolf Apr 01 2020 CEO and alpha werewolf Drake Wilder has given up the search
for his one true love. When he discovers that she’s a secretary in his company, Drake’s
primal instincts kick into overdrive. What he wouldn’t give to have her fingers rake over his
body instead of the keyboard... Free-spirited bartender Emelia Hudson wants nothing more than
to make her Seattle-based bar succeed. But when profits decline, she slips into a dress suit
and secures a nine-to-five. After learning that her bar has become property of Wilder
Financial, Emelia is determined to get some answers. Two can play the ruthless business game.
If only her attraction to the boss wasn’t so intense... When Drake’s twin brother senses that
Drake has found his match—and now inherits their father’s billion dollar estate—he hatches a
plan to take Emelia out. Drake vows to protect her at all costs, but he might have to pay
with his own life. Each book in the Seattle Wolf Pack series is a standalone, full-length
story that can be enjoyed out of order. Series Order: Book #1 Gone With The Wolf Book #2 Four
Weddings and a Werewolf Book #3 So I Married a Werewolf
Rapture's Edge Sep 30 2022 Eliana is a woman on the run. As a Shadow Walker, she is driven
from her home in Rome when she believes the man she loved murdered her father. Now she makes
her living as an art thief and a competitor in the underground fighting circuit of Paris. But
her past is about to catch up with her in the form of The Hunt, a group of elite assassins
with one objective: eliminate her before she can expose the secrets of her shape-shifting
clan to the world. Demetrius is a man with nothing left to lose. Haunted by the memory of
Eliana and the passion they once shared, he will risk everything to save her from the killers
on her tail. He must convince her, before the ancient walls between two worlds crumble, that
only together can they defeat their real enemy, a brilliant, cunning traitor far more deadly
than either of them can guess. "
Hooked on the Game Feb 09 2021 Everyone has secrets that define them, a past that has shaped
them, and a game they play - whether they know it or not. Despite the fact they live next
door to each other, Kade and Raya have never made an effort to speak, until a wild party,
four frat boys, and... a bulldozer. Sterling Shore was supposed to be a new start for
eighteen-year-old Raya Capperton. Everything was working out perfectly until her two
roommates were expelled for a prank, leaving Raya with the house she couldn't afford on her
own. Fate intervenes before she has the chance to find a new home, but she struggles to
decide if it's divine luck or the devil's cruel sense of humor. Twenty-one-year-old Kade
Colton has his life planned out, and everything he does is an elaborate game to aid him with
his future endeavors. Coming from money has made Kade's life easy, but he wants to build his

own name - his own future. The thing he doesn't realize... when you only put forth
superficial effort, you only acquire superficial friends. Raya is torn between being amused
or disturbed by Kade and his philosophy, but the drive behind his determination isn't what
Raya expected. Little by little, her hatred fades and is replaced by emotions she never would
have believed she could have for the rich jerk she desperately doesn't want to care about.
Too bad you can't force yourself not to care. The problem is... Kade's shiny name can't be
tarnished, and Raya has a jaded tie she can't cut loose. Nothing about them can work, nothing
about them makes sense, but nothing can seem to stop them from trying. *Not suitable for
anyone under the age of eighteen **No cliffhanger **New Adult Contemporary Romance
**Descriptive sex **Language
Aeneas Tacticus, Asclepiodotus, Onasander Jul 05 2020 Aeneas was perhaps a general, and
certainly author of several didactic military works of which the sole survivor is that on
defence against siege. From it we can deduce that he was a Peloponnesian of the fourth
century BCE who served in the Aegean and in Asia Minor and composed the work from direct
knowledge and from oral and some literary tradition, possibly in 357-6 BCE. It is devoted
entirely to defence of fortified places and deals specially with use of defending troops;
defensive positions; morale; resistance to attacks and to actual assault; guards; obviation
of treachery and revolution; and other subjects. Asclepiodotus, philosopher and pupil of the
Stoic Posidonius, wrote a rather dry but ordered work on Tactics as if a subject of the
lecture room, based not on personal experience but on earlier manuals. His main subjects were
the branches of a military force; infantry; cavalry; chariots; elephants; arms; maneuvers;
military evolutions; marching formation. The work ends with words of command. Onasander
(Onasandros), a Platonic philosopher, dedicated his work "The General" to the Roman Veranius,
who was a consul in 49 CE. The work deals in plain style with the sort of morals and social
and military qualities and attitudes expected of a virtuous and militarily successful
general. It is also concerned with such matters as his choice of staff; attitude to war;
religious duties; military formations; conduct in allied and hostile lands; difficult
terrains; camps; drill; spies; guards; deserters; battle formations and maneuvers; and other
matters, ending with conduct after victory
Medieval Dress and Textiles in Britain Jan 11 2021 A vital sourcebook for information on
clothing and textiles in the middle ages, containing many previously unprinted documents.
A Chance for Charity Aug 18 2021 A new family has just arrived in the isolated mountain town
of Telluride, Colorado. Welcome the Johnstons - Jason (a doctor), Rachel (a designer), and
their niece Emily (a current High School Senior). Emily has lived the life of a quiet loner
in the past, trying to go unnoticed. But with Telluride being such a small and welcoming
town, she finds a group of friends at school almost immediately. When Emily meets Link
(another new transplant in town) her world turns upside down. She doesn't understand why she
feels a magnetic pull toward him, or why she unknowingly lets her guard down around him. Link
is just as confused by his own need to be with her. Emily knows she is playing with fire. She
should be doing whatever she can to keep herself isolated, to keep Link from getting too
close. Danger has a way of finding Emily's family - that is what keeps them on the move. They
arrive in a new town every few years - it is safer that way. Because... Emily isn't really
Emily... her real name is Charity - and Charity has an even bigger secret. Charity and her
family are not like other people, they have "skills" that mere mortals cannot begin to
comprehend. Before long, Charity is struggling with the reality that her two lives are coming
closer to each other with each passing day. Soon Link will find himself wrapped in a
supernatural world that he never knew existed - and discover that mortals are not the only
beings that walk this earth.
Dark Light Jun 03 2020 LOVE. SEX. MAGIC. Before her 20th birthday, Gabriella was pretty much
clueless about all three. In love with her best guy friend since the age of 14 and too crass
and intimidating for most of the male population of Colorado Springs, both love and good sex
were virtually a myth. And then there's magic. Freakin' magic. There's no way that legend
could have a place in her less than exciting life. So why after twenty years of utter
obscurity do her adopted parents hit her with the ton of bricks that is her true identity?
And how the heck is she supposed to accept all this and instantly become what she was
destined to be? Lucky for Gabs, sexy as sin Dorian is more than equipped to help her embrace
these new revelations. And while everything about him feels oh so good, she soon learns that
there's more behind his crystal blue eyes, chiseled body and exotic beauty. Something dark,
menacing and downright unnatural. Yet Gabs is in way too deep to even try to turn away from
him now. Dark Light, Book 1 of the Dark Light Series, is the raw, emotional story of a young
woman's journey of self-discovery in a world that was not meant for her. And her scorching

hot, lip-biting addiction for the man she can't deny, no matter the cost. *Contains strong
adult content.
Code of Conduct May 03 2020 ** 2021 RWA Vivian Award Finalist - Romantic Suspense ** **
Finalist in the 2020 Next Generation Indie Book Awards ** “The slow-burn romance between
Gabriel and Shane becomes delicious torture. This is a winner.” –Publishers Weekly Starred
Review There are three things you need to know about Shane P.I. 1) P.I. is not her last name,
it’s her job title, 2) Her specialty is catching cheaters, and 3) She’s a superhuman – kind
of. Gabriel is a security expert for Cipher Security, and a former UN Peacekeeper with a
fierce protective streak that finds its focus on the beautiful P.I. Their attraction is like
an elephant in a room full of breakable things, and figuring out how to trust each other with
their hearts, and maybe their lives, is the most fragile thing of all. 'Code of Conduct' is a
full-length contemporary romantic suspense, can be read as a standalone, and is book#1 in the
Cipher Security series, Knitting in the City World, Penny Reid Book Universe.
Easy Magic: A Boudreaux Novel Jul 17 2021 From New York Times Bestselling author Kristen
Proby comes a series set in the intriguing city of New Orleans, Louisiana. The powerful
Boudreaux siblings are successful and ready to find love!Now that his baby sister Gabby is
happily settled down, Beau has moved into the company loft in the heart of the French Quarter
to be closer to his office while his own home is built. He doesn't have time for anything but
the family he adores and the company that drives him.If only the bewitching owner of the herb
shop downstairs from Beau's loft wasn't so damn tempting.Mallory Adams is living the life.
The good life. The best life for her. After years of hiding who she is, and the gifts she's
been cursed with, Mallory opened her little shop in the French Quarter, offering herbs and
lotions for anything from soothing a sunburn to chasing those pesky ghosts New Orleans is
known for out of a client's home. Some call her eccentric, and some say she's simply odd, and
that's okay with her. She is a bit odd, but in her experience, all of the best people
are.When an old pipe bursts in the loft above her store, flooding her storeroom, Mallory
comes face to face with Beau Boudreaux, and she doesn't need the clairvoyant abilities that
have been passed down through generations to know that she'll never be the same. Beau is her
exact opposite; serious, straitlaced. He wears suits for Pete's sake and probably wouldn't
know the difference between arnica and flaxseed if his life depended on it. But when he
touches her, the electricity is through the roof and she's smart enough to know that a
chemistry like theirs doesn't happen every day.Can two people so very different possibly find
their way to happily ever after?
44 Chapters About 4 Men Oct 27 2019 One woman's secret journal completely changes her
marriage in this hilarious and biting memoir—the inspiration for the Netflix Original Series
SEX/LIFE. School psychologists aren't supposed to write books about sex. Doing so would be
considered "unethical" and "a fireable offense." Lucky for you, ethics was never my strong
suit. Sex/Life: 44 Chapters About 4 Men is a laugh-out-loud funny and brutally honest look at
female sexuality, as told through the razor-sharp lens of domesticated bad girl BB Easton. No
one and nothing is off limits as BB revisits the ex-boyfriends—a sadistic tattoo artist, a
punk rock parolee, and a heavy metal bass player—that led her to finally find true love with
a straight-laced, drop-dead-gorgeous . . . accountant. After settling down and starting a
family with her perfectly vanilla "husbot," Ken, BB finds herself longing for the reckless
passion she had in her youth. She begins to write about these escapades in a secret journal,
just for fun, but when Ken starts to act out the words on the pages, BB realizes that she
might have stumbled upon the holy grail of behavior modification techniques. The
psychological dance that ensues is nothing short of hilarious as BB wields her journal like a
blowtorch, trying to light a fire under her cold, distant partner. Sometimes it works,
sometimes it doesn't, but in the end, BB learns that the man she was trying so hard to change
was perfect for her all along.
Devastated Nov 20 2021 Bestselling author R.L. Mathewson takes on the impossible with the
Anger Management series.For readers who love to see someone who's been to hell and back
finally get their happy ending.Sometimes you have to go through hell to get what you
want?Everyone has something in their past that they'd like to forget, but for Kylie Davis
there's no escaping her past. It followed her everywhere, determined to destroy her, and to
make sure that she paid for the one thing that her family could never forgive her for.Being
born.The last thing that Hunter O'Mallery needed was an assistant, but thanks to the deal
that he never should have made, he has one. As long as she stayed out of way, he'd been more
than happy to leave her alone, but now that she's caught his attention, he couldn't stop
thinking about her. She intrigued him, drove him out of his mind, and he'd do anything to
save her.

A Humble Heart: A Hollywood Heart Novel Dec 22 2021
To Tame a Highland Warrior Mar 01 2020 Only her love could gentle his savage soul— He was
born to a clan of warriors of supernatural strength, but Gavrael McIllioch abandoned his name
and his Highland castle, determined to escape the dark fate of his ancestors. Hiding his
identity from the relentless rival clan that hunted him, he called himself Grimm to protect
the people he cared for, vowing never to acknowledge his love for ravishing Jillian St.
Clair. Yet even from afar he watched over her, and when her father sent an urgent summons,
"Come for Jillian," he raced to her side—into a competition to win her hand in marriage. Why
had he run from her so many years before? And why return now to see her offered as a prize in
her father's manipulative game? Furious, Jillian vowed never to wed. But Grimm was the man
she loved, the one who urged her to marry another. He tried to pretend indifference as she
tempted him, but he could not deny the fierce desires that compelled him to abduct her from
the altar. She was the only woman who could tame the beast that raged within him—even as
deadly enemies plotted to destroy them both....
Cleanness Jun 27 2022
Riven Knight Nov 08 2020 Genevieve Daylee didn't expect to be standing in front of a judge
on her twenty-seventh birthday. But ever since her life became entangled with a former
motorcycle gang, she's learned not to expect anything but trouble. Her mother, a woman she
once admired and adored, is gone, leaving behind a trail of secrets and lies. She's living in
a tiny apartment above a garage owned by her brother, a man who loathes her very existence.
And the father she met beside her mother's grave is as much of a stranger as Isaiah Reynolds,
the broken man with soulless eyes standing beside her in front of the judge. Isaiah is her
protector from the murderer at large in Clifton Forge. Though he's more like a riven knight
in dented armor than a prince on a white stallion. She knows next to nothing about him, other
than he works as a mechanic. As of tonight, he'll be sharing her bathroom. And, according to
the judge, Isaiah is now her husband.
Defender of Crowns Sep 06 2020 Fighter. Misfit. Heart thief. How long can Chadora’s throne
sit empty? That is the question on everyone’s mind as they wait for the rightful heir to
return for his crown. Patience is not Eda’s strong suit, and she has an idea to speed things
along that just might work. The youngest Suttone has found her voice, and now she is
determined to be heard. If they will not listen to her words, then she will speak with her
sword. It is time to step outside the walls. But first she must get past the only man brave
enough to stand in her way. Roul Thornton has a five-year plan and too many secrets. As he
guards those within Chadora’s walls, he is acutely aware that the people who need his
protection most exist outside of them. At least, that was true right up until he met the
youngest Suttone sister. She needs protecting from herself. Eda is fire and heart and wit and
trouble—and the biggest threat to his plan. He is about to follow her down a dangerous path.
With his loyalties already divided, Roul must ensure his heart remains wholly intact. This is
the third book in the medieval dystopian series Kingdom of Walls. If you enjoy heart-racing
action, witty dialogue, and a fierce heroine, then this high-drama love story is for you.
Nauti Dreams Apr 13 2021 Natches Mackay separated himself from his family years ago, except
for the two cousins who became the only family he knows. Now, he's being dragged back into
his father's life in a way that could destroy him and the only woman he's ever felt a spark
for.
Sudden Response Mar 13 2021 Josephine (Joe for short) and Eric, the EMT crew of Echo 17 have
been best friends since they were eight years old. They've been through a lot together over
the years, but nothing like what they're about to experience. As the only man in Joe's life
it's Eric's job to be there for her and take care of her even while he drives her crazy,
especially if he's driving her crazy. There's nothing he wouldn't do for her and when things
go south he decides that maybe it's time that Joe moved on, but could he?
Nidderdale, from Nun Monkton to Whernside May 15 2021 This work has been selected by
scholars as being culturally important and is part of the knowledge base of civilization as
we know it. This work is in the public domain in the United States of America, and possibly
other nations. Within the United States, you may freely copy and distribute this work, as no
entity (individual or corporate) has a copyright on the body of the work. Scholars believe,
and we concur, that this work is important enough to be preserved, reproduced, and made
generally available to the public. To ensure a quality reading experience, this work has been
proofread and republished using a format that seamlessly blends the original graphical
elements with text in an easy-to-read typeface. We appreciate your support of the
preservation process, and thank you for being an important part of keeping this knowledge
alive and relevant.

Mad for a Mate Mar 25 2022 Beloved and bestselling author MaryJanice Davidson is back with a
hilarious and heartfelt shifter romance: A delightful cast of shifters and supernatural
creatures Side-splitting hijinks that'll make you snort-laugh Slow-burn romance Verity Lane
might be a Shifter who can't shift (known as a "squib")—but woe betide anyone who tries to
tell her who she is or what she's capable of. She's a proud member of a club for squibs out
to prove themselves by participating in dangerous stunts. Which is probably how she ended up
on this strange island... Bear shifter Magnus Berne wants two things: to connect with his
motherless goddaughter, and to find out who keeps dumping dead bodies on his property. When
he discovers Verity on his island, he's determined to get some answers—but it's clear that
whoever has been killing squibs is just as resolved to keep it quiet. And now that Verity is
in the crosshairs, they'll have to move quickly to stay ahead, stay alive, and stay together.
You won't want to miss the rollicking series readers are raving about! Praise for A Wolf
After My Own Heart: "Hilarious, quirky, unique, and fun."—CHRISTINE FEEHAN, #1 New York Times
bestselling author "Super cute...sure to keep you flipping pages."—TERRY SPEAR, USA Today
bestselling author "A droolworthy hero and high-stakes...a winner!"—PAIGE TYLER, New York
Times bestselling author
A Byte of Python Aug 06 2020 The programming language Python was conceived in the late
1980s, [1] and its implementation was started in December 1989[2] by Guido van Rossum at CWI
in the Netherlands as a successor to the ABC (programming language) capable of exception
handling and interfacing with the Amoeba operating system.[3] Van Rossum is Python's
principal author, and his continuing central role in deciding the direction of Python is
reflected in the title given to him by the Python community, Benevolent Dictator for Life
(BDFL).[4][5] Python was named for the BBC TV show Monty Python's Flying Circus.[6] Python
2.0 was released on October 16, 2000, with many major new features, including a cycledetecting garbage collector (in addition to reference counting) for memory management and
support for Unicode. However, the most important change was to the development process
itself, with a shift to a more transparent and community-backed process.[7] Python 3.0, a
major, backwards-incompatible release, was released on December 3, 2008[8] after a long
period of testing. Many of its major features have also been backported to the backwardscompatible Python 2.6 and 2.7.[9] In February 1991, van Rossum published the code (labeled
version 0.9.0) to alt.sources.[10] Already present at this stage in development were classes
with inheritance, exception handling, functions, and the core datatypes of list, dict, str
and so on. Also in this initial release was a module system borrowed from Modula-3; Van
Rossum describes the module as "one of Python's major programming units."[1] Python's
exception model also resembles Modula-3's, with the addition of an else clause.[3] In 1994
comp.lang.python, the primary discussion forum for Python, was formed, marking a milestone in
the growth of Python's userbase.[1] Python reached version 1.0 in January 1994. The major new
features included in this release were the functional programming tools lambda, map, filter
and reduce. Van Rossum stated that "Python acquired lambda, reduce(), filter() and map(),
courtesy of a Lisp hacker who missed them and submitted working patches."[11] The last
version released while Van Rossum was at CWI was Python 1.2. In 1995, Van Rossum continued
his work on Python at the Corporation for National Research Initiatives (CNRI) in Reston,
Virginia whence he released several versions. By version 1.4, Python had acquired several new
features. Notable among these are the Modula-3 inspired keyword arguments (which are also
similar to Common Lisp's keyword arguments) and built-in support for complex numbers. Also
included is a basic form of data hiding by name mangling, though this is easily bypassed.[12]
During Van Rossum's stay at CNRI, he launched the Computer Programming for Everybody (CP4E)
initiative, intending to make programming more accessible to more people, with a basic
"literacy" in programming languages, similar to the basic English literacy and mathematics
skills required by most employers. Python served a central role in this: because of its focus
on clean syntax, it was already suitable, and CP4E's goals bore similarities to its
predecessor, ABC. The project was funded by DARPA.[13] As of 2007, the CP4E project is
inactive, and while Python attempts to be easily learnable and not too arcane in its syntax
and semantics, reaching out to non-programmers is not an active concern.[14] Here are what
people are saying about the book: This is the best beginner's tutorial I've ever seen! Thank
you for your effort. -- Walt Michalik The best thing i found was "A Byte of Python," which is
simply a brilliant book for a beginner. It's well written, the concepts are well explained
with self evident examples. -- Joshua Robin Excellent gentle introduction to programming
#Python for beginners -- Shan Rajasekaran Best newbie guide to python -- Nickson Kaigi start
to love python with every single page read -- Herbert Feutl perfect beginners guide for
python, will give u key to unlock magical world of python

An English-Tibetan Dictionary Jul 25 2019 Excerpt from An English-Tibetan Dictionary:
Containing a Vocabulary of Approximately Twenty Thousand Words With Their Tibetan Equivalents
Names of scientific products such as machinery, photography, arts -and medicines have been
explained as clearly as possible. The work. About the Publisher Forgotten Books publishes
hundreds of thousands of rare and classic books. Find more at www.forgottenbooks.com This
book is a reproduction of an important historical work. Forgotten Books uses state-of-the-art
technology to digitally reconstruct the work, preserving the original format whilst repairing
imperfections present in the aged copy. In rare cases, an imperfection in the original, such
as a blemish or missing page, may be replicated in our edition. We do, however, repair the
vast majority of imperfections successfully; any imperfections that remain are intentionally
left to preserve the state of such historical works.
A Prime's Passion Jul 29 2022 Eyes down, little wolf. In her world, the strong were broken
young or they didn’t survive. Eyes down, little wolf, Zee’s father would say. You aren’t
strong enough yet. Zennia Day kept her eyes down and stayed quiet, knowing that one day,
she’d escape. When her chance comes, she finds herself on a road that takes her far from
Massachusetts, all the way to North Carolina. She has her eyes on the future…until she meets
Niko, a dominant Therian male and future Prime. When she looks at him, instead of a challenge
for dominance, Zee sees a promise of forever. Niko charmed her, teased her…and stole her
heart. Mere days later, after making a public, permanent claim, he crushed that same heart in
his fist, tossing her aside in front of the entire world and casting her out of pack lands.
Ten years later, she's an outcast, living far from her own when she gets word her father is
dying. She can do nothing—she was banned. Violating Niko’s order was to court punishment,
even if it was just to tell her father good-bye. “Day is dying.” The blunt words almost had
him on his knees until Niko realized his second-in-command wasn’t talking about Zee, but her
father. No Therian is ever left to die alone, so Niko sent orders the Day family to come
home. Niko is unprepared for Zee’s message. I have no pack. I have no home. The words leave
him shattered. Realizing what he’d done in his rage, Niko pushes harder for answers. It
doesn’t take long to discover that what he’d heard a decade earlier had been based on lies.
Because of those lies, he’d thrown away the love of his life. Zee’s been paying the price
ever since. Now he must mend a heart he’d broken...and convince her to give him one more
chance.
Critical Intelligence Dec 30 2019 When loyalties are questioned and bonds forged, the
Immortal Ops find themselves fighting a war to guard not only their secrets, but their lives
as well. Missy Carter leads a rather boring, overworked life as a system analyst for the
State Department or rather, that's what she lets everyone believe. In reality her life is
anything but boring. As a Shadow Agent with the Paranormal Security and Intelligence, she's
seen and done it all. Intelligence is her specialty, assassination is her hobby. The only
problem is that the things she spies on don't die easily. In fact, some of them were dead to
begin with. She's learned to handle anything life can throw at her. That is until the biggest
paramilitary pain in her backside shows up again. Lucky for him, he's good looking. Roi
Majors, wolf-shifter and second in command of the I-Ops, is having a hard time believing that
Intel can only get half the information needed to bring down an underground ring of vampires
with big-spending backers who are hell-bent on creating a race of supernaturals with multiple
strands of DNA in them. When he finds himself paired with the one woman in the world who
seems immune to his self-proclaimed charms, he can't wait to see her to safety and then bid
her good riddance. He never counted on falling in love with her. And he sure in the hell
never counted on her claiming to be an agent with a branch of the government no human should
know about.
Stacked Up May 27 2022 Opposites attract in this seductive novel from the author of Against
the Cage (“Funny, steamy, scorching.”—Toni Aleo), with a chiseled MMA fighter falling for a
single mom who could use a real man in her corner. Working two jobs to support her infant
daughter is harder than anything Penny Richards has ever done, but it sure beats living under
the rules of her stepfather, a television preacher who demands a picture-perfect family. And
if Penny hadn’t struck out on her own, she never would have met Travis Calhoun. The intensely
physical heavyweight brawler has a way of drawing out her wild side. But Travis lives fast,
with no responsibilities—and that just isn’t for Penny. Most of the women in Travis’s circle
wear tight clothes, high heels, and tons of makeup—not pearls or plaid headbands. But once he
works past Penny’s inhibitions, Travis discovers a kindred spirit who longs to trust someone
with her body, and her secrets. Still, Travis can’t help but wonder if this rich girl is just
slumming it before she returns to her privileged life. Now it’s up to Penny to prove that she
wants her hard-edged, hard-loving fighter just the way he is. Don’t miss Sidney Halston’s

Panic series: PULL ME CLOSE | MAKE ME STAY | KISS ME BACK | WHAT ABOUT US And look for all of
her hard-hitting MMA romances: AGAINST THE CAGE | FULL CONTACT | BELOW THE BELT | LAID OUT |
FIGHTING DIRTY | STACKED UP Praise for the Worth the Fight series “Holy hot MMA fighter, I
wanted more. Five stars all the way!”—New York Times and USA Today bestselling author Toni
Aleo “A steamy and fun romance that will leave readers begging for more. Sidney Halston is an
author to watch!”—New York Times bestselling author Cherry Adair, on Against the Cage
“Halston’s new series opener creates an organic and sensual dynamic between Jack and Chrissy
that makes an easy buy-in for readers.”—Library Journal (starred review), on Against the Cage
“Sidney Halston has another knockout with her latest release in the Worth the Fight series.
Full Contact is a heavyweight contender in the world of MMA romances.”—Smut Book Junkie Book
Reviews “If you love cracktastic drama and sexy times, this is for you!”—RT Book Reviews, on
Fighting Dirty Includes a special message from the editor, as well as an excerpt from another
Loveswept title.
The Wanderer Jan 23 2022 Nothing can stand in the way of love, not even death. Fifteen-yearold Maggie is in foster care following the death of her mother and her grandmother's slip
into dementia. When Ryder saves her life, she can't help but fall in love with him. The only
problem is that he has been dead for five years... Unsentimental, passionate and immensely
moving, The Wanderer takes a fresh look at first love and growing up.
Witch Queens Nov 28 2019 Witch Queens: Dark new series that reimagines the Oz saga... EAST:
The four daughters of the King were each given land to prove themselves worthy of being
selected as the heir to the entire kingdom. When munchkins start turning up dead, Indy- Queen
of the East, knows that she has to do something drastic. Swallowing her pride, Indy
approaches the only man for the job. He is one badass, sexed up, tattooed, six-ft-four piece
of man meat that they call Scarecrow.NORTH: Sent to rule over the Lion-shifters, Mombi- Queen
of the North, knows that she will never truly be accepted as one of their own. What is worse,
Jake- the Lion King, is missing, and rumor is that he left because of her. The pride is now
under Dorothy's control.SOUTH: Prince Gregory has been sneaking into the Emerald City and
pretending to be the 'great and powerful Oz.' His real intention is to be near Glinda- Queen
of the South, whom he has loved since he was a child. But true love doesn't seem to follow
the yellow brick road. Will these two ever have a chance when her sisters hate everything
about him?WEST: Elphaba- Queen of the West, has had just enough of Steele's lies and games.
The immortal broke her heart once, and it won't happen again. His name might be Steele, but
he's nothing but a heartless Tin Man. And she is one queen that won't be melting at his
feet.The new girl, Dorothy, must die. Don't be fooled by her pigtails and sparkly stolen
shoes. She's a killer, who has been wreaking havoc in the land of Oz. The four Witch Queens
must come together to defeat Dorothy once and for all and discover where each of their
destinies lies.Perfect for readers of paranormal, fantasy, shifter, and contemporary romance.
There is no cliff-hanger and each story ends with an HEA. Note to readers: These fairy tales
are for adults only
Blade of Darkness Sep 26 2019 Return to the "utterly addictive" (RT Book Reviews), "fastpaced and humorous" (Publishers Weekly) world of New York Times bestselling author Dianne
Duvall's Immortal Guardians. Dana Pembroke has been able to glimpse the future of those she
touches for as long as she can remember. But she never saw Aidan coming. When the tall, dark
Celt with the charming grin yet world-weary eyes walks through her door, the future she sees
for him is one full of violence, danger, deception... and passion. Because amidst the
terrifying battles that unfold in her visions, she also sees herself in Aidan's arms and in
his bed. Dana knows she should keep her distance, but the tender moments and laughter they
share entice her even as she finds herself thrust into a world of vampires, immortals, and
other preternatural beings. Immortal Guardian Aidan O'Byrne has been hunting and slaying
psychotic vampires for nearly three thousand years, so visions of bloody battles don't
trouble him. The battles Dana foresees, however, show Aidan's brethren turning against him,
so he can't help but feel alarmed. While he spends as much time as he can with Dana,
struggling to decipher her dire predictions, Aidan finds himself utterly smitten. Hope rises
that he has finally found a woman who can banish the darkness and loneliness that plague him.
But when vampires begin targeting Dana and a powerful enemy spawns chaos, will fate grant
them time to find happiness together?
Playing for Keeps Sep 18 2021 Done with being the world's biggest pushover, Haley decides
that things are going to change starting with the aggravating neighbor who has too much charm
and not enough restraint. What she didn't expect was to be sucked into his world, but Haley
has a game plan and she won't let herself forget just what the bad boy next door is capable
of. The last thing Jason expected was for his little shy neighbor to go Rambo on him over

some ruined flowers. After he decides to take her under his wing he can't help but that
notice that she fits very nicely in his life. Now the only left is to convince her that this
is anything but a game.
Dark Prince Apr 25 2022 Carpathians are an immortal race of beings with animal instincts.
Every Carpathian male is drawn to his life mate: a Carpathian or human female able to provide
the light to his darkness. Without her, the beast within slowly consumes the man until
turning vampire is the only option.' Raven Whitney is a psychic who has used her gift to help
the police track down a serial killer. Now she is determined to escape the glare of recent
publicity for the peace and quiet of the Carpathian Mountains. Prince Mikhail Dubrinsky is
the leader of his people but, as his ancient Carpathian race grows ever closer to extinction,
he is close to giving in to the heavy weight of loneliness and despair. From the moment their
minds touch, Raven and Mikhail form a connection. But there are those who incorrectly view
all Carpathians as vampires, and are determined to give their extinction a helping hand.
A Kingdom of Ruin Jan 29 2020 Never sell your soul to the Demon King.Too late.In an effort
to save all that I love, I have to finish the job Nyfain started? and ruin myself.I've made a
trade with the most cunning creature alive.Me for them.The dungeons will be my new home.
Dolion's destruction will be my new goal.I just have to get out of here and back to my golden
dragon. Preferably alive.
Twisted Hearts Jun 23 2019 Savio Falcone has a few non-negotiable rules when it comes to
girls.They need to be hot as f*ck.Spread their legs without much prompting.And leave as soon
as the fun is over. Preferably minus any bitching or tears.With his easy-going bad boy
attitude, a last name that rules over Las Vegas and a body to die for, girls have always been
at Savio's disposal.Unfortunately, the hottest girl in Vegas comes with a price Savio isn't
willing to pay. For Savio to get Gemma he'd need to seal the deal and put a ring on her
finger. Settling down is out of the question, no matter how hot a piece of ass waits at the
altar.Gemma Bazzoli has had a crush on Savio from the first moment she came face to face with
his arrogant smile, but for him she was always his best friend's annoying little sister-until
her hard-earned curves catch even his attention. But Savio likes it easy, and Gemma is
anything but. When she's promised to another man, Gemma resigns herself to the fact that the
man she's wanted all her life, doesn't want her badly enough.Savio has to decide how much
work he's willing to invest, because bending the rules in his usual style might not be enough
to get the girl that haunts his wet dreams.- Can be read as a standaloneSeason Finale Aug 25 2019 In the mid-1990s, two major Hollywood studios, Warner Bros. and
Paramount Pictures, each launched their own broadcast television network with the hope of
becoming the fifth major player in an industry long dominated by ABC, CBS, NBC, and, more
recently, Fox. Despite the odds against them, the WB and UPN went on to alter the landscape
of primetime television, only to then merge as the CW network in 2006—each a casualty of
conflicting personalities, relentless competition, and a basic failure to anticipate the
future of the entertainment business. Unfolding amid this backdrop of high-stakes business
ventures, fanatical creative struggles, and corporate power plays, Season Finale traces the
parallel stories of the WB and UPN from their prosperous beginnings to their precipitous
demise. Following the big money, big egos, and big risks of network television, Susanne
Daniels, a television executive with the WB for most of its life, and Cynthia Littleton, a
longtime television reporter for Variety, expose the difficult reality of trying to launch
not one but two traditional broadcast networks at the moment when cable television and the
Internet were ending the dominance of network television. Through in-depth reportage and
firsthand accounts, Daniels and Littleton expertly re-create the creative and business
climate that gave birth to the WB and UPN, illustrating how the race to find suitable
programming spawned a heated rivalry between the two but also created shows that became icons
of American youth culture. Offering insider stories and never-before-published details about
shows such as Buffy the Vampire Slayer, Dawson's Creek, 7th Heaven, Gilmore Girls,
Smallville, Felicity, Girlfriends, Everybody Hates Chris, and America's Next Top Model,
Daniels and Littleton provide an exhaustive account of the two creative teams that ushered
these groundbreaking programs into the hearts, minds, and living rooms of Americans across
the country. But in spite of these successes, the WB and UPN unraveled, and here the authors
elucidate the corporate miscalculations that led to their undoing, examining the management
missteps and industry upheaval that brought about their rapid decline and the surprising
teamwork that united them as the CW. The result is a cautionary and compelling entertainment
saga that skillfully captures a precarious moment in television history, when the dramatic
transformation of the broadcast networks signaled an inevitable shift for all pop culture.
Edge of Oblivion Aug 30 2022 "Morgan Montgomery, the Ikati shape-shifter is waiting to die.

She has been branded a traitor by her tribe. But Jenna, the newly crowned queen and Morgan's
former ally offers Morgan one last chance for redemption. Morgan must infultrate the Rome
headquarters of the Expurgari, the Kkati's ancient enemy and destroy them within a fortnight.
Xander Luni, a trained assassin travels with Morgan and soon finds his world threatened by
the love he feels for her."--Provided by publisher.
Fates Altered Feb 21 2022 Fates Altered: A Halven Rising Prequel
Fated Nov 01 2022 As the top Alpha male of Boston, it's Drew's job to keep his Pack safe,
keep the humans from finding about their existence, try to pretend that he was fine with the
way that his life was going and most importantly, not to give into the urge to kill Kara, the
thorn in his side for way too long. When fate steps in one night and destroys his world, he
strikes back, but his new mate is more than he can handle...
A Reclusive Heart Dec 10 2020 Tired of being walked all over and ignored, Jamie decided that
it was time to make something out of her life. She sold her company, signed a contract and
was determined to live it up. Only problem, she was a bit of a recluse, painfully shy, kind
of clumsy and didn't know the first thing about living it up. Thankfully she has a very sexy,
very determined editor to help her along the way.She was everything he could ever want,
popular and in demand, but unfortunately for him the author that he needed to make a name for
himself was also a little recluse who wasn't doing what he needed her to do. In order to get
her to do what he wants he decides to help her in her little quest for a life and ends up
with more than he bargained for.
Scarecrow Jun 15 2021 Scarecrow... O-M-G... Scarecrow... I was not expecting a character
being so hot and forceful about what he wanted. Forget everything you have ever been told
about Oz, Dorothy, and even her yappy dog. There have been stories written and songs sung
about the fabled land of Oz. Each trying to tell the true story of what really happened along
the yellow brick road. But none of them come close to the truth. It all started when the king
of Oz, my father, decided that he wanted to retire. He wasn't sure which of his four
daughters to leave his kingdom to. So being the wise king that he was, he split the
countryside in to four and allowed his daughters to prove themselves. My sisters got the
North, South, and West quadrants. Whereas I, Indi to my friends, got stuck with the East.
Yep, you guessed it, Munchkin land. If that wasn't bad enough. Some chick in braids showed up
throwing houses around and stealing my best shoes. When she began to murder the Munchkins I
knew I had to make a stand. Dorothy had to go. Scarecrow (Witch Queens: Tales from Oz) is an
adult retelling of the Wizard of Oz with four happy endings and one wild ride inbetween.
Perfection Oct 20 2021 Zoe is used to taking care of herself and has long ago accepted that
if anything bad was going to happen, it was going to happen to her. So when she loses her job
over something most bosses would probably be happy with and her life starts going down hill
from there she doesn't expect it to get any better. She certainly didn't expect any help from
the loud jerk next door, but then again she has nothing to lose so puts her trust in him and
hopes for the best. What she didn't expect was the once in a lifetime opportunity that he
offers her through an arrangement where they both benefit and no one is supposed to get hurt,
but she should have known better because her luck has never been that good. Like most
Bradfords, Trevor has a soft spot for food, but that's about all. He leads a pretty
straightforward life and likes to keep things simple and that includes his relationships. He
wants the perfect woman and knows exactly what she'll be like. So when he discovers much to
his horror that he's thinking about his frumpy little neighbor he decides the best way to get
his head straight is by working her out of his system. He'll keep her around, but only until
he finds perfection.
Aiden's Story (a Watcher Novel) Oct 08 2020 As Aiden and Caylin prepare for their
Valentine's Day wedding, Aiden is given some sage advice. Before he can truly give Caylin the
beautiful future she deserves, he must willingly let go of his personal demons and allow them
to remain buried where they belong, in the past. If he doesn't, he will continue to secondguess himself and never fully believe he is worthy of the happiness they share. With pencil
in hand and a blank journal in front of him, Aiden begins to write the story of his life
spanning from the moment he was created up to his present. As a War Angel, Aiden was made to
fight and little else. When he was given the opportunity to become a Watcher, Aiden thought
he had found his true calling. After disobeying God's law and falling from His grace, Aiden
allowed the darkest recesses of his soul to reign over his actions. After years of selfloathing, Aiden was finally given the chance to prove to himself and God that he had the
willpower to rise above what he had become. When Caylin first entered his world, Aiden knew
he was being given the chance at a new life. Everything up to that point, the good as well as
the bad, was meant to lead him to her. His true destiny...
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